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Winter Springs completes installation of new traffic signal at Michael Blake Boulevard 

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.--On August 13, 2024, crews completed the installation of a new 
traffic signal at SR 434 and Michael Blake Boulevard in Winter Springs. 

The project, approved by the City Commission in April of 2023, with preliminary 
construction beginning October 6, 2023, was funded with proceeds from impact fees. 

City leaders say the new signal will enhance safety for pedestrians and vehicles along 
one of Winter Springs most heavily traveled roadways. 

During the next two weeks, technicians will place equipment in "flash mode" to allow 
motorists to adjust to the new signal before it becomes fully operational. Travelers in 
the area are advised to exercise caution during this time. 

To receive traffic updates and critical emergency notifications, sign up with Alert Winter 
Springs. For more information, visit www.winterspringsfl.org/alertwintersprings. 
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